
 

The Proprietors of SP 47991 
C/- Bright and Duggan Pty Ltd 
PO Box 281 
CROWS NEST  NSW  1585 

SH3(CIS) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
RE: NOTICE OF INTENTION TO ISSUE A DEVELOPMENT CONTROL ORDER - FIRE SAFETY 

ORDER DATED 11 JANUARY 2023 
PREMISES: 41 ROCKLANDS ROAD, WOLLSTONECRAFT 
 
I refer to representation received by Council dated 12 May 2023, sent by Joshua Curan of AED 
on behalf of the Proprietors of SP 47991, in response to Council’s Notice of Intention to Issue a 
Development Control Order – Fire Safety Order to you dated 11 January 2023 (the Notice). 
 
The correspondence requests an additional timeframe to make representations to the Notice. 
 
Council has reviewed the correspondence and considers the representation suitable to enable 
Council to grant you an additional time period until 2 June 2023 for you to make 
representations to the Notice. 
 
I trust the above addresses your concerns. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries in this regard, please contact Council’s Senior Building 
Surveyor, Mr. Simon Hitchcock between the hours of 9.30am and 5.00pm weekdays, on 
telephone number 99368100, or at any time by email at council@northsydney.nsw.gov.au 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Simon Hitchcock 
SENIOR BUILDING SURVEYOR 
 
Date Endorsed:  18 May 2023 
 
cc.  Bright & Duggan C/- James Azar - james.azar@bright-duggan.com.au  
 AED C/- Josh Curan – josh@aedconsulting.com.au      
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